             ANNOUNCEMENT
On the Pricing request



The text of this announcement is verified by the Decision N 2 of the Pricing request Committee
dated 25 jule 2017 and is being published in accordance with the Article 27 of the Law
"On Procurements" of the Republic of Armenia 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Pricing request  passcode RASUDC-PRLBPR-17/14

The Customer, Yerevan municipality, which is located at the 1 Argishti Str, Yerevan, RA, is announcing the Pricing request.
The participant who won the Pricing request according to the defined order may sign a contract on Service The selected bidder will be determined from the list of participants that meet the invitation requirements. The advantage will be given to and the Contract will be signed with the bidder suggesting the lowest price.
To receive the hard copy of the invitation of this procedure the written request shall be submitted to the Customer by 10:00 pm 1 august 2017. The Customer shall provide the free hard copy of the invitation within the first working day following the submission.
In the case of ellectronic invitation request, the Customer shall provide it free within the first working day following the submission.
Not receiving an invitation in the order prescribed by this invitation shall not restrict the right of the bidder to participate in this procedure. 
The bids for the pricing request should be submitted electronically via www.armeps.am website by 10:00 pm 1 august 2017 in Armenian, Russian or English.
This given procurement procedure will be carried out electronicaly via www.armeps.am website
The opening procedure of the bids will be held electronically via www.armeps.am website on 10:00 pm 21 jule 2017.
	The complaints regarding the pricing request are submitted to the Procurement Appeals Board (Melik Adamyan 1, Yerevan, Armenia). The appeal is held in accordance with terms of this invitation. To submit an appeal request a fee of 30 000 AMD is charged, wich shall be transferred to 900008000482 treasury account.
	For further information regarding this announcement contact the secretary of the Assessment committee Ani Hambardzumyan.
          Phone 011514375
Email: ani.hambardzumyan@yerevan.am
Customer: Yerevan municipality

